
Group Long Distance, Inc. 
%Telecom Compliance Services, h c .  
6455 East Johns Crossing, Suite 285 

Duluth, GA 30097 

Janw 25,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo', Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket # 001207-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I am writing to letter in an attempt to amend my Januaxy 1 1,2001 letter. In that letter 1 
stated that it was Group Long Distance, Inc.'s desire to have the $100.00 payment 
applied to the company code TX143. However, that was incorrect. 

Please apply $50.00 to the company code TX143 and $50.00 to the company code TI402. 
I apologize for any inconvience ttns might have caused. 

If there are any questions, please feel fiee to call or write. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Research Analyst 
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Linda W il I iams 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Paula lsler 
Wednesday, January 31,2001 8:27 AM 
Linda Williams; Matilda Sanders 
Kay Flynn 
RE: 001207 

The company and docket number is correct. Their 1/11 settlement letter (DN 00840-01) 
stated that the $100 payment should be applied to TX143.  However, Admin advised me that 
when the $100 payment was originally received, it had two RAF forms attached, $50 to TX143 
and $50 to TI402 (Eastern is owned by Group). Therefore, I called Kelli and told her that 
she needed to double check and amend her 1/11 settlement accordingly. That is apparently 
what the new letter is doing. Let me know if you need further information. Thanks. 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: K a y  Flynn 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2001 5 : 2 8  PM 
To: Paula Isler 
Cc: Matilda Sanders; Linda Williams 
Subject: 001207 

We have a letter from Telecom Compliance Services that references this docket. It is 
supposed to amend a 1/11 letter. It asks that we apply $50 to TX143 and $50 to TI402. I am 
confused! Neither of those co codes applies to Docket 001207 (that company code is TI033). 

I do see, however, in Docket 971023 that there was a "transfer of control" and one of the 
companies involved had a company code of TI402--and the other company was Group Long 
Distance (TI033). 

Can you help? 

I'll be in late in the morning but will leave the letter in question with Matilda in the 
event you need to see it. We haven't document numbered it yet. 

Thanks. 

1 


